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RESOLUTION OF THE CITY C Ul'".CIL
No. 97

Appro27ed March 12 , 1976

I

WHEREAS, the Federal Revenue Sharing Program terminates

December 311, 1976:

WHEREAS, Federal Allocation.of Funds from this Program

have become a necessary part of benefits accruing to the City of

Providence so that discontinuation of such benefits would adversely

effect this program,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Congressional

Delegation from the State of Rhode'Island are respectfully memorial-

ized to employ their good offices to urge the Congress to re-enact

the Federal Revenue Sharing Program,
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April 2, 1976

Senator Clairborne Pell
418 Federal Building
Providence, Rhode island 02943

Dear Senator Pell,

The enclosure is self explanatory* x submit the

same to you for your consideration as directed by the

City Council of Providence.

VVzjma

Sincerely yours,

Vincent Vespia,
City Clerk.
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April 29 1976

Senator John d. Pastore
301 Post Office :Annex
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Senator Pastore,

The enclosure is self explanatory. I submit the

same to you for your consideration as directed by the

City Council of Providence.

W: jma

Sincerely yours,

Vincent Vespia,
City Clerk.
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April 2, 1976

Representative Edward P. Beard
307 Post Office Building
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Representative Beard,

The enclosure is self explanatory, I submit the

same to you for your consideration as directed by the

City Council of Providence.

Sincerely yours,

Vincent Vespia,
City Clerk.

VV: jma



April 20 1976

Representative Fernand J. St Germain
200 .john E. Fogarty Federal Building
Providence, Rhode Island, 02903

Dear Representative St. Germain,

The enclosure is self explanatory. I submit the
same to you for your consideration as directed by the
City Council of Providence.

VV: jma

Sincerely yours,

Vincent Vespia,
City Clerk.
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EDWARD P. BEARD

2D DISTRICT, RHODE ISLAND

WASHINGTON OFFICE:

181 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

(202)225-2735

COMMITTEES:
EDUCATION AND LABOR

VETERANS, AFFAIRS

SELECT COMMITTEE ON AGING

0

Congrea of the MOO btatev
30oua of Repregentatibeg
Nubington D.C. 20515

Providence

April 8, 1976

Vincent Vespia, City Clerk
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Vespia:

DISTRICT OFFICES:

307 POST OFFICE ANNEX

PROWDENCE, RHODE ISLAND 02908

(401) 528-4861

325 WEST SHORE ROAD

WARWICK, RHODE ISLAND 02889

(401) 528-4871

Thank you for your letter of April 2, 1976 in which you
enclosed the Providence City Council Resolution concerning Federal
Revenue Sharing.

Please be advised that I am a firm supporter of Revenue
Sharing and that I wrote to various committee chairmen such as
Jack Brooks and L. H. Fountain in February, 1976 in an attempt to
get this legislation moving. (See enclosures.)'`

With warm regards, I am

EPB:jdr:aem

Sincerely,

Edward P. Beard
Member of Congress



JOHN O. PASTORE, R.I.,
CHAIRMAN

HENRY M. JACKSON, WASH.
STUART SYMINGTON. MO.
JOSEPH M. MONTOYA, N. MEX.
JOHN V. TUNNEY, CALIF.
HOWARD H. BAKER, JR., TENN.
CLIFFORD P. CASE, N.J.
JAMES B. PCARSON, KANS.
JAMES L. BUCKLEY, N.Y.

GEORGE F. MURPHY, JR.,
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

R

Cottgm;~ of the Eti teb otato
JOINT COMMITTEE ON ATOMIC ENERGY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 205510

April 9, 1976

Mr. Vincent Vespia
City Clerk
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Mr. Vespia:

Thank you for your recent letter, together with a
copy of the resolution adopted by the City Council
of Providence.

I assure you I realize the need for a Federal Revenue
Sharing Program and I trust that whatever legislation
is finally enacted will be of a fair and reasonable
nature.

With best personal wishes, I am,

JOP:ls

Sincerely yours,

John 0. Pastore
United States Senator

MELVIN PRICE, ILL.,
VICE CHAIRMAN

JOHN YOUNG, TEX.
TEND RONCALIO, WYO.
MIKE MC CORMACK, WASH.
JOHN E. MOSS, CALIF.
JOHN B. ANDERSON, ILL.
MANUEL LUJAN. JR., N. MIX.
FRANK HORTON, N.Y.
ANDREW J. HINSHAW, CALIF.



CLAIBORNE PELL
RHODE ISLAND

'?J nif eb ,cif of ez Zonate
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

April 12, 1976

Mr. Vincent Vespia
City Clerk
City Nall
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Vinne:pia:

Thank you for your letter expressing the support of
the Providence City Council for prompt Congressional action
to extend the General Revenue Sharing program.

I am keenly aware of how important general revenue
sharing funds have become to our state, city and town govern-
ments, and particularly to local taxpayers. I appreciate also
the need for early Congressional action so that local govern-
ments can prepare their budgets with assurance that revenue
sharing funds will be available.

An abrupt termination of general revenue sharing funds
• would require our state government to increase its tax revenues

by 2 per cent and our city and town governments to increase
property taxes by 10 per cent to make up for lost revenues.
Under these circumstances, I believe a termination of revenue
sharing would be unthinkable.

Accordingly, I assure you that it is my intention to
support prompt extension of general revenue sharing.

Thank you again for letting me know of your concern.

Warm regards.

WY/saz

Sincerely,

A~

Claiborne Pell



FERNAND J. ST GERMAIN
1ST DISTRICT, RHODE ISLAND

21$6 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515:

200 JOHN E. FOGARTY SOILDING

PROVIDENCE, R.I. 02909

TEL.: 528-4925

Conarto of the MOO btata
gouge of Reproentatibeg

Maobinaton, 3B.C. 20515
April 14, 1976

Mr. Vincent Vespia
City Clerk
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Vespia:

COMMITTEES:

BANKING, CURRENCY AND
HOUSING

CHAIRMAN, SUBCOMMITTEE ON FINANCIAL

INSTITUTIONS SUPERVISION,

REGULATION AND INSURANCE

GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS

SMALL BUSINESS

I acknowledge with thanks your recent communication
advising me of the City Council's support for the .extension
of the State and Local Fiscal Assistance Act of 1972, revenue
sharing.

Although many influential groups which have devoted
substantial resources over the past three years to monitor
and evaluate the effectiveness of the program, have expressed
opposition to it in its present form, there are many in the
Congress, both Republican and Democrat, who still feel that
the idea of revenue sharing contains merit and that the reforms
needed to make the program a viable one can be instituted.

I am well aware not only of the importance of the funds
themselves to Rhode Island cities and towns, but also of the
necessity for proper timing in their renewal. The Subcommittee
on Intergovernmental Relations and Human Resources concluded
markup on this legislation this morning and it is expected
that a clean bill will be submitted to the full Government
Operations Committee shortly after the recess. You may be as-
sured that I will give this legislation my strongest support
and that I shall urge my colleagues on the committee to sub-
mit their final draft to the House for consideration and pas-
sage as soon as possible.

Si ely,

F n n 
oi

St Germain
er  Congress

FJStG:elg


